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The Gibraltar Tourist Board Welcomes Monarch Airlines  
Services from Manchester

 
The Gibraltar Tourist Board will be meeting and greeting passengers on 
Monarch Airlines flights to and from Manchester on Friday 12th September.  
The Hon Ernest Britto, Minister for the Environment and Tourism will also be 
present. 
 
The date marks the resumption of services from the Northwest of the UK to 
Gibraltar and is being greatly welcomed by the tourist industry on The Rock. 
 
A team from the Gibraltar Tourist Board will be presenting miniature crystal 
Rock of Gibraltar models to departing and arriving passengers and the 
Gibraltar History Alive Group will be adding colour to the event. Also joining 
the proceedings will be Juliet Perrett, Advertising Manager for Monarch 
Airlines.  
 
Monarch Airlines will be serving Gibraltar three times weekly as from 12th 
September for the winter season. 
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